



Dear Parents and Carers,

BAPA is very excited to announce that we will be holding a **SPOOKY** school disco on Friday 13th October 2023.

These discos will be split into 2 sessions, with the infant disco KS1-Nursery -Year 2 from 5pm to 6.15pm and the Junior disco KS2- Year 3- 6 from 6.30pm -7.45pm.

Fancy Dress is optional – no masks or costume weapons.

Entry is £2 (under 3's go free) and only children currently attending the school will be admitted to the Discos (and younger siblings). We have to stress that children at the KS1 disco must be accompanied by an adult, and we would also ask parents to be responsible for taking their own child(ren) to the toilet.

Please note: NO KS2 children will be able to attend the infant disco, unless prior permission has been received from the Disco organiser.

All children must be collected from the KS2 Disco by an adult. These are sensible precautions – we do not want any child wandering home on their own. To ensure this does not happen, no child will be allowed to leave during the Disco unless accompanied by an adult. However, if a child does leave the building on his/her own,the school and BAPA will not be held responsible. Please ensure that your child knows to stay in the school building until collected by an adult. **NO MOBILE PHONES ALLOWED AT KS2 DISCO** – any found will be confiscated. Please stress the importance of leaving the phones at home. This is safeguarding reasons so please **NO** PHONES!

There will be a tuck shop, nail bar, facepainting (if we get volunteers) and gizmos stall open on the night- should the children wish to purchase something.

PLEASE NOTE ARRANGEMENTS FOR DROP-OFFS/PICK UPS:

Please come in via the main library entrance where you will make your way down the corridor to the KS2 Hall. Collections will also be from the main library entrance. Please do not be offended when we refuse entry at the KS2 car park door.

VOLUNTEERS:

We are in desperate need of volunteers to help run the night- IF WE DO NOT HAVE ENOUGH VOLUNTEERS THEN WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO RUN THE DISCOS! We struggled to find sufficient volunteers for the last disco which came very close to being cancelled. This is a very popular event fot the children so if you can spare an hour to come and paint nails, face paint, apply tattoos or sell flashy gizmos please contact us. We know some of you have other childrento consider, they are welcome to help you on a stall if you let us know in advance.

DISCO HELPERS CONTACT ALISON 07775833799 / HAYLEY 07957663324 WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE!